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Regarding HB 2143

Chair Nosse, Vice Chairs Nelson and Javadi, and Members of the Committee. My name is Arabee 
Koch. I am a twenty six year resident of the State of Oregon.

I’m testifying and writing to you in support of Oregon House Bill 2143.

The 5 needle protocol is:

● Easily learned by lay individuals

● Broadly accessible

● Administered in a wide ranging type of environments

The 5NP treatment is used for treating alcoholism, substance abuse, trauma & chemical 
dependency. The 5 needle protocol can be an important tool to be used in fighting the opioid crisis.

So I sincerely urge you to vote in favor of HB 2143.

Thank you.

Arabee Koch


